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Hulm, Petra

From: nicole cannistraci <ncannistraci@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 10:22 AM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: in the matter of a petition to permit temporary provision of legal services #NODAPL

Dear penny miller, 
 
 I am writing on behalf of the water protectors in ND. 
 
We need to be given the right t bring out own attorneys from out of the State.   ND Public defenders are in short 
supply.  The handful of attorneys in private practice supportive of this cause are maxed capacity.   
 
We have very qualified out-of-state Native attorneys (and allied attorneys) willing to help, but need to be 
allowed to. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
An American who wants to protect their water 
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